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Pages 42 and 79 mentions Lynne Barre with NOAA. She will be retiring soon. I recommend the
plan holder reach out to her to determine if the phone number in the plan will still be the best way to
contact NOAA after her departure. 

Regarding pages 63, 73, and 74 the names of some of the Groups in the Wildlife Branch have
changed as a result of an update to the NWACP in 2024 (V.22). The Wildlife Branch org chart has
also been updated. We recommend the plan holder review the new version of the NWACP Section
9310 to improve consistency with the new group names and org chart. 


